
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 
 

DAHLIA SQUARE DEMOLITION BEGINS; 
SITE BEING CLEARED IN ADVANCE OF REDEVELOPMENT 

 
After years of planning and hard work, the former Dahlia Square Shopping Center is 
being demolished to prepare for new redevelopment to serve the northeast Denver 
community. 
 
Join the Denver Urban Renewal Authority, the City and County of Denver and 
Parkhill Community, Inc. to start the demolition of the remaining buildings and take 
the next step in the re-birth of Dahlia Square. 
 
DATE:  Wednesday September 21, 2005 
 
TIME:  Program begins at 1:30 PM 
 
PLACE:  Dahlia Square 

33rd and Dahlia in northeast Park Hill 
 

ATTENDEES: Mayor John Hickenlooper – City of Denver 
Councilwoman Elbra Wedgeworth – Denver District 8 
Mr. Don Elliman – Chair of the DURA Board of Commissioners 
The DURA Board of Commissioners 
Ms. Tracy Huggins – Executive Director for DURA 
Patricia Gabow M.D. – CEO/Medical Director of Denver Health 
Other dignitaries 

 
A formal press release will be issued on Wednesday September 21, 2005, in 
conjunction with the demolition ceremony. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
• Richard Abels – Media Contact/DURA (303) 888-3353 
• Lindy Eichenbaum Lent – Communications Director/City and County of Denver 

(720) 865-9016 
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   Denver Urban Renewal Authority 
1555 California Street, Suite 200 

Denver, CO 80202 
Phone: 303-534-3872 

Fax: 303-534-7303 


